
 
 
 

 

CABINET 
 
MINUTES of a meeting of the Cabinet held on 10 November 2020 at County Hall, Lewes 
 

 
PRESENT Councillors Keith Glazier (Chair) 
 Councillors Nick Bennett (Vice Chair), Bill Bentley, Claire Dowling, 

Carl Maynard, Rupert Simmons, Bob Standley and Sylvia Tidy 
 

 Members spoke on the items indicated  
 

Councillor Barnes   - items 5 and 6 (minutes 27 and 28) 
Councillor Bowdler   - item 6 (minute 28) 
Councillor Davies   - items 5 and 6 (minutes 27 and 28) 
Councillor Godfrey Daniel  - item 6 (minute 28) 
Councillor Claire Dowling  - item 6 (minute 28) 
Councillor Field     - item 5 (minute 27) 
Councillor Lambert   - items 5 and 6 (minutes 27 and 28) 
Councillor Osborne   - item 5 (minute 27) 
Councillor Rodohan   - item 6 (minute 28) 
Councillor Stephen Shing  - item 6 (minute 28) 
Councillor Shuttleworth   - item 5 (minute 27) 
Councillor Stogdon   - item 5 (minute 27) 
Councillor Taylor   - item 6 (minute 28) 
Councillor Tidy    - item 5 (minute 27) 
Councillor Tutt    - item 5 (minute 27) 
Councillor Whetstone  - items 5 and 6 (minutes 27 and 28) 

 
26 MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD ON 2 OCTOBER 2020  
 
26.1 The minutes of the Cabinet meeting held on 2 October 2020 were agreed as a correct 
record. 
 
27 CORONAVIRUS UPDATE  
 
27.1  The Cabinet considered a report by the Chief Executive. 
 
27.2 It was RESOLVED to note the report. 
 
Reason 
 
27.3 The report provided an update on the measures the Council has taken in response to 
the coronavirus pandemic. 
 
28 SCRUTINY REVIEW OF ROAD MARKINGS 
  
28.1 The Cabinet considered a report by the Place Scrutiny Committee and a report by the 
Director of Communities, Economy and Transport with observations on the Scrutiny 
Committee’s report. 
 
28.2  It was RESOLVED to: 
 
1) note and welcome the report of the Scrutiny Committee; and 
2) recommend the County Council to welcome the report of the Scrutiny Committee and to 
agree the response of the Director of Communities, Economy and Transport  to the 



 
 
 

 

recommendations and their implementation as set out in the action plan attached as Appendix 1 
to the Director’s report. 
 
Reason 
 
28.3 The Scrutiny review has been welcomed by the Department as it highlighted some 
concerns about the current approach to maintaining road markings in the county and provided 
an opportunity for officers to provide an explanation as to how the service is delivered.  
 
29 ITEMS TO BE REPORTED TO THE COUNTY COUNCIL  
 
29.1 It was agreed that items 5 and  6 should be reported to the County Council. 
[Note: The items  being reported to the County Council refer to minute numbers 27 and 28] 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


